
From: Benting, Tyler 

Subject: NMSU BLAW class 

To: Ben Furth 

Date: Thursday, October 14, 2010, 5:28 PM 

I don't know if this email address is still valid, but I figured I'd try. 

 

When you taught BLAW (civil suit) at New Mexico State University in the fall of 

2007, I took your class.  Beyond that, I spoke with you briefly when you 

represented a home buyer against a construction company (I worked with Joseph 

Holmes, and Mark Filosa mediated the case). 

 

Beyond all of that, I'd like to thank you for being a great professor, and more 

importantly, a very effective professor.  I feel as though your instruction in the 

blaw class was definitely superior and generally more insightful than the torts class 

I am currently enrolled in.  It seems that we brush over topics quickly, whereas you 

brought us into the depth of the decisions and rules of law that applied.  Because I 

took your class, I feel I am more than adequately prepared for law school, its tests, 

and how to apply principles of law to the facts before me. 

 

Thank you very much for your instruction, and I hope this email finds you well. 

 

Tyler Benting 

 


